
APPRECIATION 

 

Commencing with the 1991 Town Report, the Town has annually  
recognized a Fremont resident who has given much of their time to the Town. 

 

THE 2015 APPRECIATION RECOGNIZES 

 

Patricia Martel 

 
Pat Martel has lived in Fremont for 37 years, and 
she and her late husband Alfred raised their two 

daughters here.  Pat has been a member of the 
Fremont Budget Committee for 30 years, due to 

finish a three year term in March of 2016, and she 
has signed up to run again.  Pat is a wizard with 

numbers and spends a great deal of time working 
with the budgets of the Town and School 

Departments.  She is a City Auditor during the 
day, and volunteers many a night and weekend 
for Fremont financial positions.  She is also the 

Bookkeeper for the Trustees of Trust funds.  She 
has been a Trustee since the early 1990’s. 

 
Thank you Pat, for your dedication to Fremont for 

so many years! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


